Elder Court Call — September 1, 2011

In Attendance: Terry Jones, Phil Wolpe, Norman Pearl, John de Strakosch,
Allan Podbelsek & Terry Atzen

Check In

Website Report: Norman reported that our website is available for more posting, especially
asking for more listings of Elder Gatherings.

Ritual Elder Report: John de reported that over the years, though not universally true,
communication and understanding between Leaders and Ritual Elders seem improved on
NWTA weekends.

International Report: Peter Shipton (Germany) was reported as being willing to step into the
position of Elder Chair, MKPI.

Bridge Call Report: It was reported that there is an ongoing difficulty with which days to have
the Bridge calls. To help we are alternating between Wednesdays and Thursdays. Phil also
reported that the success of the calls is enhanced when there is a specific agenda for the calls.

USAGE: A discussion was held as to time and day that Court members were arriving as well as
options for all of us to car-pool to Indianola. Emphasis was placed on the importance that all
Court members register for the event as soon as possible. The court meeting is scheduled for
2pm on Thursday the 27", Allan reported that details of the event were in good shape and that
all the publicity is in place. Terry J reminded Court members to wear our amulets at USAGE so
that we could be recognized by other attendees. Phil reminded court members to also wear
their talismans.

Eldership Guidebook: A discussion was lead by Terry J as to the changes being considered to
the Guidebook. Suggestions were made and Terry J will send us re-writes that will be discussed
during our next meeting.

Check out.

Respectfully submitted, Terry Atzen, Court Scribe



